
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 6th March 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to be launching a new online maths programme for children in Year 1 and Year 
2 (Key Stage 1), to support children’s learning at home. 
 
Numbots is a curriculum inspired programme that helps children to learn and practice subitising, 
number bonds and addition and subtraction.  Numbots is great fun and will run at your child’s 
pace.  As they master the skills they are learning; the program will automatically progress on to 
the next topic.   
 
Children will have login details in their reading diaries and you can access Numbots through the 
Pegasus website, under ‘online learning’ and by clicking on the link for Cypress Primary School 
(https://play.numbots.com/#/account/school-login/18726).  Please encourage your child to use 
this resource regularly at home as it will support their maths learning through KS1.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Ebrahim 
Maths Lead - Cypress Lower School 
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